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NATTONAT, OPEN SUBMISSION 1990: Boundaries

Dear Barbara Schrober,
The 'Boundaries' exhibition has now finished at the Museum of Modern Art. Oxford
Photography is storing the work whilst pursuing another venue at which to show the

exhibition, which we hope will soon be finalised.

If you require your work back for any reascn or would like any other information please

call me on Oxford (0865) 819477.

I shall let you know details of any progress on a future venue. Meanwhile let me apologise
for the delay in contacting you and thank you for your interest in Oxford Photography. I
hope you enjoyed the exhibition and will consider entering next year's National Open

Submission (theme to be decided).

Yours sincerely

Jovaa Q' P

Sarah O'Brien, Co-ordinator

c/o Department of Visual Arts, Music and Publishing, Oxford Polytechnic, Gipsy Lane
Headington, Oxford OX3 OBP. Tel: Oxford (0865) 819477

OXFORD PHOTOGRAPHY is an educational charity.
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